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To All Faculty, Staff and Students:

TOWN HALL MEETING ON THE NEW HOTEL TO BE BUILT ON CAMPUS - Friday 5,
12:30 -2, SAC 302 
 
Since President Stanley's recent announcement that the long-planned
hotel on the campus had been green lighted, there has been
considerable concern on campus and in the community about the
possible damage to the campus environment resulting from clearing 11
acres of woods. 
 
The Senate is sponsoring a Town Hall Meeting on Friday December 5 at
12:30 in SAC 302 to discuss these concerns.   
 
The formal panel will consist of Vice President for Facilities and
Services Barbara Chernow and Distinguished Service Professor Malcolm
Bowman, with Senate President Michael Schwartz serving as moderator. 
 Ms. Chernow is in charge of overseeing the Hotel project and is
fully informed on all aspects of the Hotel and its environmental
impact.  Professor Bowman is an eminent environmental scientist who
has been active for many years in preserving and protecting the Stony
Brook environment, including the location issues relating to the
hotel project. 
 
The meeting will begin with brief presentations by each of the
panelists.  The moderator will then pose a small number of questions
that have been repeatedly raised about the current situation for the
panelists to address.  The remainder of the session will be devoted
to questions and comments from the audience, with the panelists
responding, as appropriate, to the audience's contributions.  We
invite formal positions and queries by interested individuals and
groups.   
 
If you are concerned about this issue, please make a point of
attending this meeting, which is currently the only scheduled public
forum for discussing these questions.   
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